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It's that time of the year, snow
falling, bells jingling and the
Dolores Cheer Squad off to

compete in the State
Competition in Denver.  These
young ladies cheer at football,
basketball and other events. 

 The competition they will be in
will combine those elements

with dance, technical elements,
and routines.   A school send

off will occur during first period
Thursday, to wish our

cheerleaders well.
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SPORTS

The Lady Bear Basketball
Team saw their first
action this past
weekend at the Sangre
de Cristo Tournament in
Mosca, CO.  Cheraw
overpowered the young
Lady Bear Team in their
first action.  However,
they were able to get
back on track with a win
over Antonito, but fell to
the Consolation
Champions Centennial.
The Lady Bears will be
back in action on
Tuesday, at home vs
Bayfield.  They will travel
to Rangely this weekend
for another tournament. 

Wrestling season has
begun, and our Bears
had their 1st tournament
in Moab last weekend.
They will be back on the
mats this weekend in DC
and our female team
will be in Bloomfield. 

Cheerleading

We are 4 games in to the 22-23
Basketball Season.  There are a
lot of new faces on the court this
year.  The team traveled to
Ouray for a non-league game
and lost a very close game. 
 During the Sangre de Cristo
Tournament the Bears lost in the
Consolation Championship after
defeating Antonito previously. 
 The Bears travel to Rangely this
weekend for their final
tournament of the year.

Knowledge Bowl head to
Ouray today to showcase
their hard work and
talents. 

MS Boys BBall
Improvement, was a theme of

our boys this year.  After
leading they lost a close one to

Nucla in the League
tournament that ended the
season.  They beat Telluride
last week and finished 3rd in

both the season and
tournament.

Ski Club
"The Dolores Ski and Snowboard Club is not able
to offer the program again this year due to
continued staffing shortages at Telluride,
preventing them from being able to
accommodate the Regional School Ski Program.
Telluride Ski and Sport has assured us that the
RSP will return next season. At that time we will
be happy to take student enrollment and offer
need-based scholarships for the Ski &
Snowboard Club 2023-24 Season. When the RSP
returns, we will also reopen the Dolores Ski &
Sport Swap that has been a fixture in the
community for over 20 years, and helps to
support our scholarship program. Information
regarding enrollment will be available in
September 2023, with enrollment due in
November/December. Thanks for your continued
patience!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXfe1npejloOqpUD91KQpBKOARurN9G9EnnOvzow_0ds46DQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

